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Horst, Rachel

From: CEER@brevardfl.gov
Sent: Saturday, January 4, 2025 2:21 AM
To: Horst, Rachel
Subject: A new CEER Recommendation has been submitted as ID #2026001

 
Recommendation # 2026001 

  
   

 
Dear CEER Administrator, 
 
Speak Up Brevard Recommendation ID #2026001 has been submitted. Please login to the CEER Application to start the 
recommendation evaluation workflow. 
 
Contact Information: 
 

Group/Organization 50StateMedia, Inc 

Name Russell Wrenn 

Address 667 Sunset Lane, Merritt Island FL 32952  

Phone (321) 210-2136 

Email rawrenn@msn.com 

Alternate Email 
 

 
Recommendation Information: 
 

Recommendation ID 2026001 

Recommendation Title Change Lane Flow from the South Publix on Merritt Island 

Areas Affected 
 

Department Affected 
 

Current problem Exiting the First Merritt Shopping Center at Magnolia and S. Courtenay on Merritt 
Island -- the shopping plaza with Publix, Pet Supermarket, CVS and TJ Maxx -- the 
straight and right turn lanes are combined. This impedes the flow of traffic and 
discourages use of the light, causing more cars to exit at the unsignaled TJ Maxx 
entrance. 

Recommendation Put the straight lane with the left turn lane and make the right lane right turn only. 
People going straight or to the left will have to stop much the same and cars turning 
right toward FL-520 and N. Courtenay will be able to right-turn on red when there is a 
break in the traffic or into the traffic backed-up from the 520 light. There is the same 
lane design as is proposed a E. Cone and S. Courtenay, just over half a mile south. 

Attachments Google StreetView - Cone & Courtenay.png 
Google StreetView - Magnolia Ave light.png 
Google StreetView - TJ Maxx exit.png 
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Please do not reply to this e-mail, as it will go to an unmonitored mailbox.  










